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To whom it may concern,

Would like to express my concern that the government is considering removing the requirement for
voter ID.

It is not that hard to show your drivers license or some other form of identification.

I think this opens the door for  unscrupulous people to engage in identity theft.

The last election showed us how much each individual vote matters -a few votes can even
determine which party gets into government.

I would like voters to be protected.

Kind regards

Tavia Seymour
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